CITY OF DOTHAN
HOUSTON COUNTY

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
DATE: March 17, 2025

CONTACT: Vincent P. Vincent, Community Relations Officer — City of Dothan,
334-615-3117

On Monday, March 24th, Houston County and the City of Dothan will
permanently close the parking lot immediately across the street from the
Houston County Courthouse, at the corner of W. Main Street and N. Oates
Street. The closure will precede site work in preparation for the construction of
Dothan’s new City Hall.

A new parking lot has been constructed at the corner of N. Oates Street and
E. Troy Street as well as immediately behind the Federal Courthouse at

100 E. Troy Street. A public parking lot is also available immediately next door
to The Forum on W. Main Street. There is another parking available in the
Pioneer Park Parking Lot (or Clock Tower Parking Lot), immediately across the
street from the Dothan Police Department. 100 additional parking spaces will
be constructed on the west side of the new City Hall complex, in the coming
months.

These changes will help re-shape and improve the future of downtown Dothan.

Please see associated map detailing where parking will be available for the
Houston County Courthouse.
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